
Mr. Moses Feuerstein 
Malden Mills 
450 Seventh Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Moe: 

I am acknowledging receipt of your two most 

recent letters, the first a reminder about the 

J.D.C. in India and the second a request for 

someone to represent the Union in the U.N. 

committee. 

let me say first of all that if the United 

States missile program were as well scheduled as 

your, missive program that we might be getting 

someplace in international rocketry. 

Now, conceming the J.D.C. -- whatever can 

possibly be done from America has already been 

done. I have been corresponding with Gilbert, 

the J.D.C. man, Manasseh, our president, and 

Jhirad, our executive director. Whatever other 

pressures can be put on J.D.C. to work along 

with us will have to wait until Rabbi Jung's 
return sometimes next week. 

With regard to the U.N. committee, I am not 

quite sure what is needed, nor why 4 man of 

financial means is necessary for this task. 

Perhaps you will be able to explain to me when 

we meet. 



Mr, Moses Feuerstein May 9, 1961 

We still have not set a date to meet 

with Max Stern. 

With best regards. ‘ 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 


